
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our ref: NCA/GHR 
 
 
31 October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer   
 
Doncaster Library and Waterstones – Tuesday 21st November 2023 

I am delighted to inform you that because your child has shown a consistent love of reading throughout 
Year 8 and into year 9, we are rewarding them with a trip to Doncaster Library and Waterstones on Tuesday 
21st November 2023.   Students will have the opportunity to explore the library (including the museum), have 
a drink and snack with staff and then explore Waterstones. Students will be rewarded with a book of their 
choice.  

Students will have lunch as normal so there is no need for them to bring food - they may want to ensure they 
have a drink. There is no cost to students, but they may bring money if they want to purchase anything extra 
from the library or Waterstones.  

Timings of the day 

• 1.00pm – depart STWA on the minibus 
• 1.15pm – arrive at Doncaster library 
• Time to explore the library and museum 
• Drink and snack with staff 
• Explore Waterstones and receive a book 
• 3.00pm – depart Doncaster in taxis accompanied by staff 
• 3.15pm (approximately) – arrive back at STWA – students to arrange onward travel home. 

Please complete the consent form on this link - https://forms.office.com/e/fzADjKniyp - by Friday 10th 
November. 

Should you require further details please contact Miss. Carter by email at n.carter@stwacademy.com 
   
Yours faithfully   
   
N Carter 
 
Miss Carter 
Teacher of English 
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